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_l.\_llilly Southworth
From: Burt Weedon <wheelersbar@gmail.com>
Sent: 08 July 2025 10:17
To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Defibrillator located at the Wheelers

Dear Milly, further to our meeting yesterday, we would like to gift our defibrillator and cabinet to Torpoint Council
to enable for you to maintain it alongside others in the Town,

We are happy for it to stay in its current posmon and we WI|| contmue to supply electricity to the unit,

The unit is registered with The Circuit IS ERESEHEN SRS L

Regards, Mike Weedon (Burt)

Partner

The Wheelers,
Torpoint.

01752 814112

Mobile - 07876208966




